
 

Kelley’s Crew 

November News                     

 

Math-We are learning about 2 dimensional and 3 dimensional shapes. 

 

Shared Reading- In the next few weeks we will be reading about Thanksgiving.  

We will be reading fiction and nonfiction stories.We will be learning about the first 

Thanksgiving.   

 

Writing-In writing we have been talking about conventions.  (Capitalization, 

spacing, spelling sight words correctly and ending punctuation) We are really trying 

to hear where our voice stops when reading a sentence to help us know where to 

put punctuation. 

 

Spelling- Please continue to practice verbally spelling, writing and sorting our 

spelling words. (-ip, -ig, -ill) Our test is November 17.        

 

Recess-Please send a jacket or coat with your child each day.  At this time of 

year, the weather is ever changing.  We go outside at 1:25 and are out for 25 

minutes. 

 

Content- In content we are learning about needs and wants.  We will also learn 

about consumers and producers. 

 

Thanksgiving Cornucopia- Please contact me if you are able to donate an item 

for our edible cornucopia. We need everyone to help. 633-5334, note or 

lkelley@odessar7.net 

 

Upcoming Events: 

November 8 Grandparentś Day 

mailto:lkelley@odessar7.net


November 9 McTeacher Night 

November 22-26 Thanksgiving Break 

November 28- Family Night 

 


